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Chow Down to arrive in the Parliamentary Zone!

Starting Monday, the National Capital Authority is bringing Food Trucks to the Parliamentary
Zone for a weeklong lunchtime feast.

Throughout the week, people can expect to enjoy Peruvian street food from Mr Papa; dive
into delish Indian street food from Tikka Stand; French crepes from Le Petit Breton; or
partake in piping-hot Jacko’s Pizza. There will be seating on the lawns and people are
encouraged to bring friends and enjoy the start of Spring.

We hope to trial the concept for the warmer months and bring life to the lawns of Parkes
place.

Join the conversation on Facebook.

WHAT: Chow Down, Food Trucks

WHEN: Monday 2 September to Friday 6 September
Daily [11.30 am —2.30 pm

WHERE: Parkes Place Lawns, Parkes

If you can’t make it this time make sure you pop over for the return of the trucks,
30 September — 4 October, along with Tuff Nutterz’s giant inflatable obstacle course.
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